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Message from Our President

Dear Members 

Welcome to 2019. 

This past year was fabulous we had some interesting speakers and topics. 

We attended a lovely Chinese gala at UVic. 

We enjoyed a Chinese New Year luncheon. I was very happy to see all of you

braving the bitter cold.  

I am looking forward to our AGM on March 24, 2019.   

I hope that if any of you would like to come on the board we would welcome

you. 

Our Association works with volunteers like you.

Our talk is on our visit as part of the FCCFA delegation to the 2018 Forum.

Barry  Ming, Mark Lyn and Carol Charlebois will give the presentation. 

This will be after the AGM and dinner.

Thank you all for your participation in our dinners.  

If you would like to see or hear future speakers or you have ideas for topics

you would like to hear, please let any one of the board know.

http://vccfa.net/
http://pdf.mailerlite.com/removessl_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f79306f357231


Thank you all,

Yours in friendship,

Carol Charlebois 

VCCFA Board Members

President: Carol Charlebois

Past President: Thomas Leung

Vice-President: Joshua Wang

Secretary: Dawn Ye Yuan (袁野）

Treasurer/Membership Secretary: Jennifer Calder

Members-at-Large: Juan Ausio, Lisa Bengston, Hua Lin, Antonio

Rivadeneira, Ling Shen

Speaker at our September 2018 Dinner

On Sunday,  September

30th, 2018, Victoria City

Councillor Charlayne

Thornton-Joe gave an

enlightening

presentation "Victoria’s

Chinatown:  The History

of Victoria’s Chinatown

Through the Eyes of Charlayne Thornton-Joe", following an appetizing

dinner at Island Wok Restaurant.

Speaker at our October 2018 Dinner

On Sunday, October 28,

2018, VCCFA member




